
Mar. 12, 1975 
 
Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora,  
 
I hope you are well. We all are. 
 
I just wanted to say hello, and to let you know that I could commute enough for the 
shorting of a movie of reasonable length, if you were ever interested in using me again 
in one of your films. Of course, I don’t mean to imply that you should be, only that I 
enjoyed working on “Everydayness” a lot. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Signatura]  
 
Box 84, RDI 
Easton. Po. 18042 


